MANATEE COUNTY

FLORIDA
December 3, 2013
TO: All Interested Quoters
SUBJECT: ADDENDUM #3- RFQ #14-0481GE ~ Coquina Boat Ramp Dock

Repairs
This information is issued to modify, and/or clarify the request for quotation document.

Q 1. For the replacement of the headers, will there be one or two bolts per piling? Currently
there are 2 bolts per piling but adding two more bolt holes may weaken the piling more than
adding 1 bolt hole. The 5' wide sections should structurally accommodate the single bolt but the
2x12 R/S on the wide section would definitely need 2 per pile.

A 1. Yes, 1 bolt per piling for the 5' section headers — we agree that the 2x12 needs 2 bolts. If
the condition of the piling is such that 2 new holes will weaken it, we'll replace the piling and that
will be covered under the time & material contingency portion of the RFQ.

The RFQ submittal deadline date and time remains unchanged.
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